Concerned Parents of Color of Greater Hartford

Invites you to:

Let's talk about Transitions. Join CPCGH's Voula Cos[,
LCSW and Kaleea Alston Griffin, LCSW as we discuss

transitioning to Kindergarten, Middle School and High
School and the anxieties, headaches and joys that

happen during these pivotal years.

The goal of this discussion is to create a space for

families of color to begin finding community in your
buildings, provide tips, and need-to-knows as you

navigate your way through the systems, and how to
advocate and develop relationships with your school

Middle School ngh School ieaders. If you are feeling lost in the process or want to

be of support to other parents please join us on

! ! % Sept. 28th at 7 pm via zoom.

Kindergarten Sixth Grade Ninth Grade

Elementary

Questions, Suggestions of Concerns:
Concernedparentsofcolorgh@gmail.com

September 28th @ 7pm
Join Meeting Here:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86446472912?
pwd=T2tGdGc2M2F1NzZwbE9FbGUrS1hMZz09

Meeting ID: 864 4647 2912
Passcode: talk




